Special Services Secondary Report

Jeremy Lowther

Email: Lowtherj1156@comcast.net

Cell after 3:00pm: 484-769-9484

School extension 7:30-3:00pm: x81378

We are rolling into our last full month of the school year. The end of the year also brings a lot of work. Finishing up IEPs, RRs, progress monitoring, grades, CTC noreps and graduation.

As a reminder all IEPS and RRs due before 10/1/23 should be completed by the end of the school year. The districts end of the year checkout date for all documents is May 19^{th} .

HS: CTC acceptances continue to be sent, revisions need to be completed prior to the end of the year. Remember to invite Holly Lorchack to the meetings.

Middle school: Students continue to miss interventions due to staffing shortages and coverages. You are welcome to document this on progress monitoring as a reason for students not meeting their goals.

A meeting is scheduled with Northeast on 5/5 to discuss the covering of a recently vacant LSS position. The meeting was originally scheduled for 4/28 but cancelled by admin. If you are covering this class and would like to attend reach out to Shannon Duff for the meet code.

I know this is a busy time for everyone, feel free to reach out with any needs or concerns, or even if you just need to vent.

Progress Monitoring for 4th MP will open up May 15th and is due by 6/7/23

Have a Marvelous May,
Jeremy